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2018 PHOTO CONTEST 
Calling all Catholic School Supporters 

(Students, too!)
WIN 

$1,000!

1
SNAP A CATHOLIC SCHOOL PHOTO
CATEGORY 1: Photos with people (students, teachers, staff, etc.) 
CATEGORY 2: Photos without people (buildings, classrooms, students with class projects, etc.) 
CATEGORY 3: Photos taken by pre-K through 8th grade students

2
ENTER THE PHOTO CONTEST BY APRIL 2, 2018
•	 Email your photos to CatholicSchoolsPhotoContest@gmail.com. 
•	 Include your name, the name of the school pictured and which category you are entering in 

the body of the email for each photo submitted. 
•	 Each entrant may submit multiple photos, but can only win once. 
•	 The subject matter of the photo must have something to do with Catholic grade schools. 
•	 Photos of Catholic high schools/students will not be considered.

3
CONTEST WINNERS NOTIFIED BY APRIL 16, 2018
JUDGES: 
Auxiliary Bishop Andrew H. Cozzens of St. Paul and Minneapolis
Annemarie Vega, Director of Enrollment at CSCOE 
Melissa Hamilton, Communications Manager at CSCOE 

4
PRIZES MAILED TO WINNERS BY APRIL 30, 2018
PRIZES AWARDED TO 1ST, 2ND & 3RD PLACE WINNERS IN EACH CATEGORY
1ST Place Categories 1 & 2: $1,000 
2ND Place Categories 1 & 2: $500 
3RD Place Categories 1 & 2: $250 
1ST Place Category 3: $100 
2ND Place Category 3: $50 
3RD Place Category 3: $25 

5
NOTE ABOUT PHOTO RIGHTS
By entering the photo contest, you are authorizing the Catholic Schools Center of Excellence, 
its partners and all Catholic grade schools in the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis to 
copyright, use and publish your photos in print or electronically with or without your name for 
such purposes as publicity, illustration, advertising and web content. 

   


